Know Your Committee—Golf

The 1985 Golf Committee is again
headed by Hal Mehlberg, assisted by
the following: Retired Air Force
Colonel Bill Capp, Waialae Country
Club Board Member Bob Erskine,
Retired Army General Jim Landrum,
Retired Navy Captain Jim McCormack,
Retired Marine Corps Colonel Frank
Walton. From this lineup, it is easy to
see how it has been possible for the
Golf Committee to maintain liaison
with golf courses which would
ordinarily be closed to our membership.
During 1984, 202 Outrigger members
and guests (including 45 women)
participated in the four tournaments
staged by the committee. For 1985, in
addition to the well-
attended tourney held at Navy-Marine
Golf Course on March 15, tournaments
are planned for Kaneohe Marine Corps
Air Station June 14, Olomana (August)

and at Hickam Air Force Base The Golf Committee is encouraged
(November). Watch The Outrigger and by the increase in participation by

the Club Bulletin Boards for specific the ladies and would like to see an even
dates. greater representation from the fair sex.

Members of the Golf Committee: L to R, Chairman Hal Mehlberg, Jim
McCormack, Frank Walton, Bill Capp. Committee members Bob Erskine and Jim
Landrum not available for photo.
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